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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Occidental Mindoro Strategic Planning 2024-2025
1 message

Congressman Odie Tarriela Occidental Mindoro <congodietarriela@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 7, 2023 at 5:29 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear RD Claudio,

Greetings from Occidental Mindoro!

Kindly see the attached formal invitation to our Strategic Planning for Occidental Mindoro this upcoming February 27,
2023. 

Please feel free to reach us should you have any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

Jiggs Villas
PAA III

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email, its attachments, and subsequent exchanges are confidential and/or privileged information, and are
legally protected by work-product doctrine or other non-disclosure protection. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this
message has been addressed or sent to you in error, please notify the sender and delete this email and all its attachments immediately. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are strictly prohibited from reading, disclosing, or from the use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this
message or any attachment hereto.
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